
Carolina Power and Light Company 0CT2 8 1981 
ATTN: Mr. J. A. Jones, Senior Executive 

Vice President and Chief 
Operating Officer 

411 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Report No. 50-261/81-26 

Thank you for your letter of October 23, 1981, informing us of steps you have 
taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC Operating License 

No. DPR-23 brought to your attention in our letter of September 24, 1981. We 

will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.  

We appreciate your cooperation with us.  

Sincerely, 

R. C. Lewis, Director 
Division of Resident and Reactor 

Project Inspection 

cc: R. B. Starkey, Jr., Plant 
Manager 

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector 
Document Management Branch 
State of South Carolina 

t 
'C5 &84 L' P...  

:DR' ADOCK 0'50061 

PDR 

~0 /8 1 10/ 11 _________ 

RBorm 3 (N 0u o e -. mrm names__n_ 

UATE. l//8.0/ 1 V'- '-1 ~ 

SRFi &1A (R11) 04-80) NRCM 0240 L1 U S& GOVERNmEtNT PRINTINO OFICF --1GM2l.2JWfl


